
CITY OF CHARLOTTE
COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

Organizational Council Meeting
November 08, 2021

CALL TO ORDER:
By Mayor Armitage on Monday November 08, 2021 at 7:01
p.m.

ROLL CALL:

Mayor Armitage, Council members Dyer, Weissenborn,
Rodriguez, Van Langevelde, Lake, Horvath, also in attendance
were the City Manager LaPere and City Clerk LaRocque

INVOCATION:

The scheduled pastor was absent

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:

Led by Mayor Armitage

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

No minutes were presented for approval for this organizational
meeting

EXCUSE ABSENT MEMBERS:

All present.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Angela Witwer, State Representative, Delta Twp. Outlined
several available spending programs and invited the City to

contact her with a list of wants/needs/wishes, noting public
safety items is a key area likely to be awarded money.

APPROVAL OF REGULAR AGENDA:

Motion by Weissenborn, supported by Dyer to approve the
regular agenda as published. Yea 7; Nay 0; Absent 0, Motion
passed.

SPECIAL PRESENTATION:

a. Oath of Office for Mayor and Council Members were given
as follows:

● Mayor – Michael Armitage
● Council Member at Large – Anthony Rodriguez
● Council Member District 1 – Christopher Lake
● Council Member District 1 – Adrianne Van Langevelde
● Council Member District 2 – Ronald Horvath

b. Election of Mayor Pro-Tem, and Oath of Office

Winning with four votes, the Oath was administered to
newly elected Mayor Pro-Tem - Tamra Weissenborn.
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c. Discussion on 2022 proposed council meeting dates

The first and third Mondays for regular council meetings and
the second Tuesday for workshop meetings, adjusted for
holidays as needed. A formal schedule to be presented and
voted upon at the next regular council meeting on Monday
November 15, 2021

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

No comments

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS:

Van Langevelde congratulated the new council, is excited to be
part of it.

Horvath listed several areas of concern he feels needs to be
addressed by this council.

Dyer is excited and welcomes all.

Rodriguez is excited to begin and to address many of the
frustrations of the community

Lake thanked his constituents for their vote and looks forward
to working to create a better future

Mayor Armitage congratulated all and mentioned the need for
council representation on several boards and commissions and
addressed the public asking them to consider joining a board
and commission as well.

ADJOURNMENT:

Motion by Weissenborn, supported by Dyer to adjourn the
meeting at 7:47 p.m. Yea 7; Nay 0; Absent 0, Motion passed.

__________________________

Mayor Armitage

________________________

Mary LaRocque, City Clerk
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